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“The IRS will be automatically be sending out the stimulus check to anyone receiving SSI. They are in the system and will get that check without having to file. Anyone with very low income or no income should use the following IRS site to file in order to get in the system and receive the stimulus check:  https://apps.irs.gov/app/freeFile/ . This address provides links to free applications that provide a step by step tool to e-file..even with little to no income.” 

For any client referrals please e-mail Christina Santos Gordon at CSantosGordon@commteam.org. The Financial Education staff are all available to help walk people through the on-line process for anyone who needs assistance.
 

